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October 11, 2016 

 

Hilton Head Island Airport Opening at 3 p.m. October 11 

The Hilton Head Island Airport will be open for general and commercial aviation at 3 p.m. today, October 11, 
2016.  Airline passengers should check their flight status with their airline before coming to the airport.  Visit 
www.hiltonheadairport.com for more information.  
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